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Strongly opposed to this. The impact it can have on neighborhoods and businesses 

that should a homeless camp pop up that their is no legal action that can take place. 

Decriminalizing isn’t the solution. Looking at more resources around mental health, 

drug addiction, housing for homeless, and reintegration into society like helping with 

job placement. That is what should be looked at not allowing the problem to spread 

with no recourse.  


